Erwin Magbanua

From: Danny Zavala [

Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 12:46 PM
To: Erwin Magbanua
Subject: Re: January meeting cancellation

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open
attachments unless you can confirm the sender.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to
reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

Hello Erwin,

| was unable to attend last nights meeting, | wasn’t feeling well Tuesday night after work and eventually got worse. |
believe | have a flu of some kind, sorry for not letting you know ahead of time, I've been sleeping most of the day.

Daniel Zavala
Artist & Vice Chairman of Cultural Arts Commission
City of Chula Vista

On Dec 5, 2024, at 11:59 AM, Erwin Magbanua <emagbanua@chulavistaca.gov> wrote:

Hello Commissioners.

| hope you had a very informative experience at last night’s meeting with Megan and Kerry. It was good
to have them confirm many of the things that have been previously discussed at the CAC meetings
regarding everyone’s roles and responsibilities.

Due to the lack of availability for the CAC members for a January 8 meeting, we will have to cancel it and
instead move forward with the February 5 meeting.

Have a safe and pleasant holiday season! We will see you February 5.

Erwin Magbanua

he/him

Principal Librarian and Cultural Arts Manager
Chula Vista Public Library

365 F Street, Chula Vista CA 91910

0:(619) 691-5138 | C: (619) 504-8255
www.chulavistalibrary.com
www.chulavistaca.gov/cvarts
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